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No to AES Rancho Viejo Project

From Adair Seldon <me@adseldon.com>
Date Tue 6/17/2025 2:22 PM
To  Dominic J. Sisneros <djsisneros@santafecountynm.gov>

WARNING:

EXTERNAL EMAIL: Do not click any links or open any attachments unless you trust the sender and know
the content is safe.

Dear Mr. Sisneros,

As the governor declares us in a state of emergency for severe drought and fire conditions, | urge you to
reject the AES Rancho Viejo Solar Battery Project.

The NM land office has identified 9 million acres elsewhere that could be used for this project rather than
placing it next to residential communities that are combatting severe drought and 60-mph winds. If
there is a fire, it would be catastrophic not just for the three affected communities, but for all of Santa Fe,
as toxic forever chemicals envelop the whole city.

This is a reckless way to address the climate crisis and is really about corporate greed. Please consider
more appropriate locations.

Start looking out for the health of your constituents and not some out-of-state, corporate behemoth out
to make a killing at our expense!

Thank you,

Adair Seldon
Resident, 285 corridor!
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